
We invite all Rhode Islanders to show the world that you stand with the Jewish 
community during this time of heightened antisemitism. 

It’s simple—just color the menorah and place it in your window during Hanukkah 
(December 18 - 26). And be sure to spread the light even further by sharing a 

photo on social media with the hashtag #ShineALightRI.

Shine a Light on
Antisemitism

this Hanukkah

Together, we can
take a stand
against hate.

#ShineALightRI


